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Pablo Rubio

Subject: FW: The Station

From: Tom Krumwied [mailto:freddy2sacks@yahoo.com]
Sent:Monday, June 30, 2014 6:37 AM
To: LBBIZ
Subject: The Station

I'm writing in regards to Cirivello's,formerly The Station, at 4115 Viking Way in long beach. They want a permit 
allowing them to have live entertainment without dancing. I live behind the restaurant and I have to totally vote 
against such a permit. The last Cirivello's that was in that location had live entertainment and it was horrible.  
The problem was that they would open their doors at the same time the music was playing and it was deafening. 
The neighbors complained to the City so many times that they finally moved to a different location. Now they're 
back under different owners,but the result will be the same. It wouldn't be so bad if they would keep the doors closed
during the live music,but for some reason the doors are always open. People are in the parking lot yelling for their friends,
loud talking,smoking pot,burning rubber and speeding down the street. And all of this is happening after midnight. 
I like Cirivello's. I eat there all the time and the people are friendly,but the weekend nights are almost unbearable. 
                                  Thank you for your time, 
                                                          Tom Krumwied 
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